



HII.com

June 27, 2022

To:

Freight Forwarders - Suppliers

From:

Newport Shipbuilding Traffic Office

Subject: Notification of Tobacco-Free Policy

We believe that open communications with our suppliers regarding significant events that could affect either of our businesses is an important part of maintaining an effective customer-supplier relationship.

Accordingly, we would like to inform you that, effective July 11, 2022, Newport News Shipbuilding will be a tobacco-free facility. This means Newport News Shipbuilding will prohibit the use of tobacco products on company property. Violations of this policy could result in denied access to our facility.

For additional questions or concerns over the shutdown please contact:

Diane J. Grigsby Traffic Administrator 3 Newport News Shipbuilding

4101 Washington Avenue Newport News, VA 23607 (757) 380-4965 Office

(757) 570-6520 Cell

(757) 380-2980 Fax

Email: diane.j.grigsby@hii-nns.com

Sincerely,

Director Material Distribution 2, O50